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LADIES SECTION 

The Ladies had a nice turnout 
for their Olive Garden Eat-
Out meeting.  Special thanks 
to Carol Yost for making 
phone calls for the event.  The 

next meeting is April 2 at the Club at 6:30 pm, with 
snacks/dessert by Suzy Heckmann. 

Congratulations to the newly elected officers for 2019-20!  
They are:  Marty Werner, President; Suzy Heckmann, 
Vice-President; Judi Handel, Secretary & Sunshine Lady; 
and Marilyn Krebs, Treasurer.  Trustees are Linda Mai (3 
years); Suzy Heckmann (2 years); and Carol Yost (1 year 
& Calling Committee). 

Our annual Mother’s Day Banquet will be May 14 at 6:30 
pm at the Club, with dinner being prepared and served 
by the Trustees of the Maennerchor. 

Desserts are always a hit at the spaghetti dinners each 
month.  Won’t you consider donating one?  You do not 
have to be a Ladies Section member.  We thank you in 
advance for your participation! 

OPPORTUNITIES ABOUND 
By Jim Hopewell 
 
I have the pleasure of inducting and 
reading the “Charge” to many new 
members.  One of the important 

parts of the charge to new members states 
“Opportunities abound for volunteering”.  I believe 
many newer members would be willing to help if only 
they knew how to get involved.  Many times through 
the year we struggle to find enough members to help at 
a Club event. 
 
Spaghetti dinners are a prime example.  At times, our 
regular workers are not available to help.  We need new 
people to learn the ropes, and I would love to train 
another pasta cooker!  Getting new people to help 
serve/work will give the other workers a well-deserved 
break every once in a while.  Clean-up is always needed 
after dinner (made easier with the new dishwasher) and 
after other Club events. 
 
If you are a newer member (within the past 2 years) and 
this is something you would like to do, feel free to 
contact me at jhopewell@roadrunner.com or  Tim 
Blackstone (Entertainment Committee Chair) by text at 
(740) 334-0629, or Mike Lohrman, President, at 
malohrman@gmail.com.  We look forward to hearing 
from you! 

TRUSTEES 

The annual Maennerchor Golf Outing is scheduled for 
May 11 at the Licking Springs Trout Club.  There is a $65 
entry per person/4-man scramble.  A steak dinner at the 
club is included after the outing at the club.  If you are a 
non-golfer but enjoy steak, you can also contact Jeff 

O’Donnell at (740) 501-2889 to make 
your reservation for only $15. 

 
 

 
MEMBERSHIP 
  
Please take a moment to make your annual dues check 
out to the NEWARK MAENNERCHOR and mail it to 
PO BOX 264, NEWARK OHIO 43058.  This is the money 
that keeps the club operating on a daily basis.  Thank 
you! 

ST. PATTY’S DAY WING CHALLENGE 
 
You missed it – again!  So sorry for 
anyone who did not attend the St. 
Patty’s Day Wing Challenge party.  
There were 12 different wing entries 
to peck over with snacks and 
desserts to boot! (Thank you Lisa 
Blackstone, Joyce Blackstone and Marty Werner).  
Ultimately, Tim Blackstone took the top prize for his 
wings, with Barry McDougal in second and Jeff 
O’Donnell in third.  Terry Blackstone took home the big 
turkey award. 

Euchre was also a blast!  Once again, Joyce Blackstone 
and Jeff O’Donnell were winners with Cheryl Lohrman 
(aka Who’s Hoyle?) grabbing some prize money, too. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 
Many of you may recall the 2018 Craft Beer & Food 
Truck Festival that was held at the Club last year.  It was 
a fun and successful event.  So much so that it is being 
held at the Club again this year!  SEPTEMBER 8 is the 
date to remember.  This time, we are sponsoring it 
exclusively.  We hope to have all 10 Licking County 
breweries represented, as well as 5 to 6 local food trucks.  
Live music is also in the works.  Here is another 
opportunity for new and old members alike to help the 
Club AND have a great time. 

jhopewell@roadrunner.com
malohrman@gmail.com

